
 

 

 

 

 

Dates for Your Diary 

UPDATE 

 

Week Commencing 25th September 

Date Event Details 

Tuesday 28th @15:20 Library Open to Parents 

The library will be open to parents and their children 
between 3:20pm and 4:00pm on Thursdays, starting 
Thursday 28th September. Please feel free to come 
along and help your child select a book. There will 
always be a member of staff available to talk to if 
you need any guidance about choosing books for 
your children. We are also very happy to lend books 
to parents! 

Friday 29th @ 08:45 Friends of Moorlands 
Committee Meeting 

This is the first Committee Meeting of the Friends of 
Moorlands. Everyone is invited and child care can be 
provided. Refreshments will also be provided. 

Friday 29th @ 09:00 Harvest Service 

This year’s Harvest Service will be at All Saints 
Church on Friday morning at 9:00. We are asking 
children to bring in contributions of canned and 
dried goods that can be distributed to Belton and 
the surrounding parishes. Unfortunately due to 
constraints of space parents are unable to attend 
this event. 

 


